
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

15th June 2018 

 

Dear Parents, 
 
The Year 3 class will be attending a retreat on Thursday, 28th June 2018. 
 
It will be held at the Schoenstatt Shrine, in Armadale. We will be travelling by 
bus and leaving school at 8.30am, so please ensure your child is at school 
before then. We will be arriving back at school by 3.00pm. 
 
Students should bring a packed recess and lunch, water bottle and hat. They 
should wear their school sports uniform (gold shirt). 
 
Parents are welcome to attend. Please indicate below if you are able to come 
so we can make sure we have enough seats on the bus. 
 
Please sign the permission slip below and return it to school by Tuesday, 19th 
June. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Jenny Gorman 
Assistant Principal 
--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

I give permission for my child ________________________________ to travel 

by bus to and from the Year 3 retreat at the Schoenstatt Shrine, Armadale on 

Thursday, 28th June 2018. 

I will also be attending and I would/would not (please indicate) like to travel 

on the bus.  

Name ____________________________________  

Signed ___________________________________   Date __________________ 

St Joseph’s School 
Millar Street, Waroona, Western Australia 

PO Box 129, Waroona WA 6215 

Telephone: (08) 9782 6500 Facsimile:   (08) 9782 6590 

Email:  admin@stjoeswaroona.wa.edu.au 
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